
Sheridan School District  January 2013 
Faulconer-Chapman School 

Parent Survey on School Safety 
 

1. Are you ready for our schools to have Locked Buzz-In front Doors?  This will significantly restrict school building 
access by anyone other than students and employees. 

 68.8% Yes 28.8% No .02% Undecided 

2. The Resource Officer is not funded for the next school year.  Do you feel that funding the SRO is a priority for the 
board and budget committee to consider? 

 71.1% Yes 21.1% No 

3. If yes, what areas should the board cut to meet the cost of the SRO 
a. Supplies – 20%                     Fund raiser – 1  
b. Staff – .02%                           Undecided – 1  
c. Textbooks – 10%                  No Cuts – 1  
d. Cut days – 32% 

4. Currently, Do you feel your student is safe at Faulconer-Chapman School? 

 85% Yes 5% No 1 Undecided 3 -NA- 

5. Currently, Do you feel your student is safe at Sheridan High School? 

 27% Yes 4% No 0 Undecided 61% -NA- 

6. What could we do to improve safety measures in our schools? ((comments)) 

 - Check all visitors coming into the school, check in and have them show ID 
 - Continue to work on bullying issue 
 - Firearms training 
 - Provide Mental Health Awareness training for all teachers 
 - Armed Public Safety Officer 
 - Keeping all “side” doors locked at all times and stricter “visitor” control 
 - Locked Buzz-in doors 
 - Locked doors at all times 
 - New fencing by old gym 
 - Code to get into the school like at ABC Daycare 
 - Parents purchasing classroom supplies (freeing up funds for SRO) 
 - Doors need to be locked/pay more attention who walks through door 
 - Secured playgrounds and secured entry 
 - Metal detector at all entrances 
 - Have drills to prepare for shooting (without scaring the children) 
 - Random visits from Yamhill County Officer 
 - Crisis training seminar for staff 
 - Keep track of students 
 - Parent Drop Off – not old gym 
 - Practice lockdown drills 
 - Recess staff need radios 
 - More security cameras 
 - Take report or complaints more seriously 
 - Guards at all entrance 
 - Greeter /Volunteer in the lobby area to direct all people coming into school 
 - Surveillance cameras in all major entrances 
 - More teacher supervision 



 - Dress code 
 - Volunteer crosswalk personnel  
 - Windows in every room from fast escape 
 - Allow volunteers to work at school on-site, ready to confront a threat immediately 
 - Move the sign-in table to a better visible spot for the office staff 
 - SRO staged out front and locked buzz-in front doors.  These two things make me feel safe “knowing” that 

nobody could make their way I to create a harmful environment for both staff & children 
 - Hire security 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Sheridan School District  January 2013 
Sheridan High School 

Parent Survey on School Safety 
 

1. Are you ready for our schools to have Locked Buzz-In front Doors?  This will significantly restrict school building 
access by anyone other than students and employees. 

 83.3% Yes 16.6% No 0 Undecided 

2. The Resource Officer is not funded for the next school year.  Do you feel that funding the SRO is a priority for the 
board and budget committee to consider? 

 77.7% Yes 22.2% No 

3. If yes, what areas should the board cut to meet the cost of the SRO 
a. Supplies – 25%                      
b. Staff – 1                                  
c. Textbooks – 11                     
d. Cut days – 38% 

4. Currently, Do you feel your student is safe at Faulconer-Chapman School? 
 61% Yes 2 No 0 Undecided 7 -NA- 

5. Currently, Do you feel your student is safe at Sheridan High School? 
 80% Yes 2 No 0 Undecided 0 -NA- 

6. What could we do to improve safety measures in our schools? ((comments)) 

 - Continue to be vigilant and work on the bullying issues 
 - Leave SRO in place and work on-line (cheaper than books or metal detectors) 
 - Firearms training 
 - Cameras with constant viewing @ entryways 
 - Locked Buzz-in doors 
 - Staff training on specific protocol 
 - Enforce the safety measures and rules you have in place-do drills to practice what to do- do not ignore 

bulling 
 - Keep SRO position and add more surveillance cameras, lock front doors and classrooms and add fencing 
 - Who is responsible for who comes in and what are the criteria for allowing or denying admittance 

 - Safety education is critical to the safety of students and faculty 

 


